
January 21, 2016 
 

 
Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Director, Office of Administration 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: Case No. 15-1594-AU-COI, In re the Commission’s Investigation of 

Submetering in the State of Ohio 
  
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 

The East Ohio Gas Company d/b/a Dominion East Ohio will not be submitting initial 
comments in the above-referenced proceeding. DEO reserves the right to file reply comments in 
response to the initial comments submitted by other parties. 

Please contact me if there are any questions. 

 
Regards, 
 
/s/ Andrew J. Campbell    
Andrew J. Campbell 
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